
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 16, 1998 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Steven Garfinkel 

Director 

Information Security Oversight Office 

700 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW, Room 100 

Washington, DC 20408 

 

Dear Steve: 

 

I would like to thank you again for participating in our conference on Tuesday.  The Review Board 

and I were extremely pleased by the quality of the comments and the calibre of the participants.  We 

hope that it was informative for you as well. 

 

It was a pleasure hearing your thoughts.  I only wish that you had jumped in a little more.  I really 

would like to talk with you further about Chapter 4 of our final report that discusses the Board’s 
guidelines for the release of information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 


